
Notices for Sunday 10 September 2017 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 
SERVERS MEETING - TODAY, 11.30am in the Lady Chapel. 
 
BUILDINGS & GROUNDS TEAM MEETING - Today, 12 noon in the Vicarage 
 
STEWARDSHIP PROGRAMME 2017 -  begins TODAY. Please look out for your 
PCC contact who will give you your Stewardship information pack and be your 
contact for the duration of the programme. Stewardship Sunday is the 1

st
 

October. Please put this in your diary. 
 
NAME BADGES – TODAY and for the four weeks of our Stewardship Programme 
2017, we would like all members of the congregation to wear name badges, this is 
to help people to learn the names and to try and remember them.  If you wear a 
name badge at  work  please could you wear it; if you have a named badge in 
church please wear it, if you would like to make your own badge please do so.  For 
those who do not fit into any of these categories we will provide sticky 
labels.  Please remember to bring them each week. 

 

THIS WEEK  
 
JUNIOR CHURCH – Leaders & Helpers meeting, Tuesday 12

th
 September, 

7.30pm in the Vicarage. 
 
AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP – Wednesday 13th September, 8.15pm in 
the Vicarage. 
 
BEER & CURRY MEETING – The next meeting will be Thursday 14

th
  September, 

Meeting at The Forester Pub, 2 Leighton Road W13 at 7.30pm and eating at the 
Kathmandu Nepalese Restaurant at 8.30pm. NB - Please note change of date. 
 
NEXT CHOIR PRACTICE  Friday 15th September, 6.00pm. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
HARVEST FAYRE - Stall Holders' Next Meeting Sunday 17

th
 September at 

11.45am in St Peter's Lady Chapel. 
 



EALING HALF MARATHON – Sunday 24
th

 September – If you wish to Volunteer 
to help in any capacity, you MUST register the EHM website  
http://www.ealinghalfmarathon.com/volunteer/. We will again be manning a water 
station. 

ST PETER'S BAKERS - Cakes, muffins, buns and other bakes are needed for the 
Cake Stall at the Harvest Fayre on Saturday, 7th October.  If you are able to 
contribute, please could you contact either Anne Reilly or Fenny Green and let them 
know what you might be able to bring. 

HARVEST FAYRE - Saturday 7
th

 October - Please donate new, unused items for 
selling on the Christmas stall at the Fayre. We will also be selling second hand 
gardening, cookery and children's books in good condition. If you have any that you 
would like to donate, please let Moira know so that a convenient time can be agreed 
for delivering them. This is an ideal opportunity to re-gift unused presents you have 
received which do not fit into your lifestyle, or to declutter and pass on those spur of 
the moment purchases that you now find are not quite right. Pass items to Christine 
Bates any Sunday or leave them in the office for her to pick up. 
 
CONFIRMATION SERVICE will take place at St Peter’s on Sunday 28

th
 January 

2018, 10.00am. 

 

http://www.ealinghalfmarathon.com/volunteer/

